
Headteacher’s Message 

Welcome back! I hope you had a relaxing summer break. The       

children have returned looking very smart and have settled well in 

their new classes.  A very warm welcome to all our new families.  

Some of the key dates for the term have been added to the ‘Dates 

for your Diary’ section of this newsletter. Please do keep an eye on 

it as it is updated on a regular basis.  

Miss Grace Cunningham joins the Cop Lane teaching team in Y2. I 

know you will join me in welcoming her to the school family. 

Next week, an important update regarding attendance will be sent 

out in light of the recent DfE changes and the school’s updated     

policy.  

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: service 

Dates for your Diary 

 

09.09.24—Class        

presentations shared on 

SeeSaw with parents 

02.10.24—Y4 Harvest 

worship (Y4 parents      

welcome) 

16.10.24—Y3 Bible 

Presentation 

18.10.24—Wear it Pink 

Day to support Breast 

Cancer Awareness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter Number 1—06.09.24 
 
@cop_lane          Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 

PTFA News 

Keep an eye for news regarding the PTFA this term.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that over the summer, many protests took 

place in England and Northern Ireland. Some of these became violent and turned into riots, wich 

caused a great deal of damage to cars and buildings. It is thought that a lot of the protestors in-

volved were encouraged by misinformation spread online. Following the protests, communities in 

many towns, including Middlesborough, organised clean-up efforts that united people from all 

faiths and races. The children considered the question: “How can communities help each other in 

times of difficulty?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

      Reflection Time 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’                                                                                       

                                                                                                          Philippians 4:13                                                                                                   

                                                                                                                             

This week in our worship, we talked about serving by giving our best as we start a new school year.  We talked about 
plants and how secure roots enable the plant to flourish. As this academic year begins, we can compare ourselves to 
the roots of a plant. All of the things we have learnt in our year groups—how we have made friends, become involved in 
clubs and activities, and received advice from family members—are like roots that are already anchored into the 
ground. As we begin the year, we need to keep growing these roots to make sure that they become even stronger. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

School Car Park 

Just a reminder that the school car park is for staff only and should not be used for 

drop off/ pick up at the beginning/ end of school day or ClubClass. Thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Nut Free School 

There are several children who have nut allergies and we want to do all we can to keep 

them safe while they are here. Just a polite reminder not to send any food items that        

contain nuts in to school as part of snacks or packed lunches. Nut allergies are serious, 

and an adverse  reaction can potentially lead to life changing injuries. Thank you for your            

understanding. 

 

 

 

Penwortham Girls High School Open Evening 
 
Penwortham Girls' High School's Open Evening Event for Year 5 and Year 6 pupils 
will be on Thursday 3rd October with 2 bookable sessions. 5.00pm-6.30pm and 
6.30pm-8pm. Everyone is welcome to the evening, however parents will need to 
register via Eventbrite. 
 
http://penworthamgirls.eventbrite.co.uk 

http://penworthamgirls.eventbrite.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Our class attendance figures this week are :- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Y4 this week!!! 

 

 

 

  

YR 1 95.8% 

YR 2 97.4% 

YR 3 96.7% 

YR 4 100% 

YR 5 95.8% 

YR 6  97.7% 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




